
 

 

FLYER # 1 for IMMEDIATE RELEASE. November 11, 2017 

THE CHURCHILL SOCIETY OF TENNESSEE 

[An Affiliate of the International Churchill Society.] 

Presents a Regional Conference on and about Sir Winston Churchill 

“Mine Eyes Have Seen the Glory.” 

March 23 and 24, 2018.  Venues:  Nashville and Franklin Tennessee. 

Conference Themes:  Winston Churchill’s appreciation for all kinds of music; classical, marches, 
bands hymns and songs of Harrow School and the World Wars, AND, his fascination with the 
Civil War fought in many cities, towns and regions of the United States of America.   

Go to www.churchillsocietytn.com 

Randolph Churchill, Sir Winston Churchill’s great grandson, President of the International 
Churchill Society will be the honored guest and speaker at the Saturday evening “Black tie” 
Banquet.  On Friday,he will be on the stage at the Schemerhorn Symphony Hall at the start of 
the evening concert of the Nashville Symphony Orchestra (NSO) reading two of Sir Winston 
Churchill’s speeches to the accompaniment of a string quartet with music composed by Don 
Cusic.  The NSO will then continue with its regular program on the “Holocaust”. 

There are many sessions devoted to the various aspects of Sir Winston Churchill’s great 
appreciation for all kinds of music with the NSO Conductor, Giancarlo Guerrero delivering the 
Keynote Address: “Churchill did not have a Tin Ear.” on Friday morning.  Sessions will continue 
with a Churchill theme and a then a review of his insights into the Civil War in the USA, 
including a focus on the Battle of Franklin in 1865 on the Saturday in Franklin, TN. 

Arriving before the Conference on Thursday or staying over beyond the end of the Conference 
would provide ample time to visit the Hermitage, home of President Andrew Jackson, 
Cheekwood Mansion and gardens, some of the iconic “music” places in Nashville (the Ryman 
and others) and a visit to other Civil War sites in Nashville. 

More information on the full program of activities, registration and the Hotel will be posted 
later this month on the CSOT-ICS web site www.churchillsocietytn.org 

For other immediate additional information contact: 

John H. Mather MD FACPE, President, CSOT-ICS 

Johnmather@aol.com 


